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MEDIA ADVISORY 
18 APRIL 2016 

 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF JUSTICE: BUDGET VOTE 2016 

The Minister of Justice and Correctional Services, Adv. Michael Masutha, will deliver the annual 

budget vote speech for the Office of the Chief Justice on Wednesday, 20 April 2016, in Parliament. 

 

This will mark the second budget vote for the Office of the Chief Justice, since acquiring its own 

budget vote (Vote 22) on 01 April 2015. Minister Masutha’s speech is expected to highlight the 

achievements of the past year and the plans for the year ahead. 

 

Members of the media are invited to the media briefing which will take place prior to the budget vote 

speech, to be delivered in Parliament as follows: 

 

Date: 20 April 2016 

Time: 10h30 for 11h00 

Venue: Imbizo Media Centre, 120 Plein Street Parliament 

 

There will be a video link from the GCIS National Office at Tshedimosetso House, 1035 Frances 

Baard Street (previously Schoeman Street) corner Festival Street, Hatfield, Pretoria.  

 

Please confirm your attendance to: Ms Pfunzo Mafenya; (+27) 83 722 5645; or Mr Muzi Ngcobo; 

(+27) 83 743 6892; email RSAJudiciary@gmail.com. 
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Ends.  

 

Enquiries:  

Ms Lusanda D. Ntuli 

Deputy Director: Communications 

Office of the Chief Justice 

083 603 5638 

LNtuli@judiciary.org.za  / RSAJudiciary@gmail.com  

 

Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice. 
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